CALL FOR THE MEETING OF THE LIAISON BUREAU

All members of the Liaison Bureau of the Mediterranean Network of Basin
Organisations (MENBO) are called to the Meeting of the Bureau, which will be held on
the 16™ of October 2012, at 15:00. This meeting will be celebrated in the Grand
Cevahir Hotel & Convention Centre Istanbul (Turkey), back to back to the EURO-INBO
Conference 2012 on the Implementation of the Water Framework Directive.

AGENDA

1)
2)
3)

4)

5)

6)

7)

8)

Opening of the Bureau and welcome of the assistants
Introduction of the Permanent Technical Secretariat of MENBO.

Invitation to organisations and authorities to express their interest in becoming
MENBO members or observers

Consideration of the agreements and results of the last Meetings of MENBQ's
Liaison Bureau and General Assembly celebrated in Porto (Portugal) in October
2011.

Network progress:
e Report of the Permanent Technical Secretariat of MENBO and the MENBO
Presidency

Call to the next General Assembly

Other topics: announcements, proposals.

Closing of the Liaison Bureau

Yours truly,

Permanent Technical Secretariat of MENBO

For further information please contact with: remocl@remoc.org or +34 963938942




